
MONDAY TO FRIDAY 
9:00AM—4:00PM 

Office Hours: 

Diary Dates: 

 30 JUNE  2015            

RECYCLING COLLECTION 

 14 JULY 2015 

 RECYCLING COLLECTION 

 21 JULY  2015           
ORDINARY MEETING OF 

COUNCIL @ 3:00PM 

 

CONTACT US: 
PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

23 June 2015  

ROAD WORKS HAVE 
COMMENCED on Monger St 

extending to the Bencubbin-
Beacon Road near the 
Bencubbin Primary School. The 
works include ripping of the road 
surface, reshaping and 
resealing. We hope to have the 
works completed by the end of 
this week.  There has also been 
preparations  for sealing works 
in the town site of Gabbin. The 
sealing will  finish this job also by 

the end of the week .   

 

There has been a lot of activity 
on the main street of Bencubbin 
with the main street traffic 
islands getting some much 
needed attention as part of 
Council’s  town beautification 
budget.   Some islands will be 
removed or modified for better 
emergency vehicle or property 
access and most will get a small 
makeover with new plantings 
included.  As always we ask that 
drivers obey all signage and use 
caution when travelling through 

work zones.  

 

BEACON residents have been 

experiencing some 
COCKATOO ISSUES recently 

with large numbers of the birds 
taking up residence in the 
town .  The damage to the trees 
in the town site  along with the 
defecating on residents drying 
laundry is enough to make 
anyone 

sqqwwarkkk!  

 

The Shire has 
engaged the 
services of our 
contract 
NRMO, Dylan 
Copeland to 
arrange some 
controlled gun 
fire to move 
the birds on and we will 
advertise more information as it 
comes to hand as to when this 

will be happening.  
 

UPDATE ON SPORT AND 
RECREATION PLAN Tredwell 

Consulting have completed 
preparation of the draft Sport & 
Recreation Master Plan, which 
will be provided to  Council at 
their July Meeting.  Following 
this, PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 
will be called for and advertised 
across our website, Facebook 

page and local papers.    

Your Councillors: 

CR ROBERT BREAKELL  
PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1315 
Mobile: 0428 851 315 

CR IAN SANDERS  
DEPUTY PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1213 
Mobile: 0427 851 213 

CR PAUL GILLETT  
Phone: 08 9686 2055  

CR DES MIGUEL  
Phone: 08 9048 6010 

CR JOHN BEAGLEY  
Phone: 08 9685 1247 

CR JEFF MUNNS  
Phone: 08 9048 6050 

 

Your support helps 

our local business’ 
thrive. 

Buy Local,  
    Be Local! 
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23 June 2015  

BEACON CARAVAN PARK visitors and 
users of the BEACON SPORTING 
COMPLEX will soon enjoy improved 

mobile phone signal with the installation of 2 
new smart antennas. This will increase 
reception at both venues over an area of 
approximately 30 square metres. While this 
is a short term solution, the Shire will be 
continuing to work towards the ultimate 
solution to the reception woes in Beacon by 

way of a Telstra Tower.  

 

COUNCIL recently carried out an ANNUAL 
ROAD INSPECTION to assess and plan for 

the upcoming 2015/2016 budget’s road 
program.  After covering 560 kilometres and 
meeting with some ratepayers, Council now 
have a clearer understanding of a large 

section of the Shire’s road network and it’s  

future construction and maintenance. 

 

COUNCILLOR ANDREW DUNNE resigned 

from Council   during May. The vacant 
position caused by Andrew’s resignation will 
be filled during the ordinary elections to be 
held in October of this year.  This is a good 
opportunity to remind everyone to ensure 
they have up to date details on the electoral 
roll so you can take part in October — 

www.aec.gov.au (Ctrl click) 

PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

CONTACT US: 

The BEACON CO-OPERATIVE has a newly sealed carpark and while the sealing crew 

were in Beacon the visitors information bay was also given a sealing makeover.  
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